
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
BY THE BOARD OF OTTAWA COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Board of Ottawa County 
Commissioners will hold a virtual special public hearing on May 
12, 2021 at 9:00 a.m. This public hearing is to discuss the 
withdrawal of the joint Mental Health and Recovery Board of Erie 
and Ottawa Counties.   
 
The Ottawa County Commissioners are exploring the option of 
joining the Mental Health & Recovery Services Board of Seneca, 
Sandusky & Wyandot Counties.  
 
To provide written comments to the Board you may mail them to 
the Ottawa County Commissioners, 315 Madison Street, Room 
100 – Port Clinton, OH 43452 or you may email those comments 
to rslauterbeck@co.ottawa.oh.us no later than May 11, 2021 by 
noon.   
 
To access the hearing on May 12

th
 you may call in at 312-626-

6799 mtg ID 3427603931# or use the zoom link at 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/3427603931 
 
 
By the Order of the Board 
of Commissioners, Ottawa County  
Rhonda Slauterbeck 
County Administrator/Clerk  
 
Publish one time  - next available date  
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